
From: Phi!omens Zwolenski 
Sent: 14/12/2021 12:10:41 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: Robertson Rd 

DA2020/1756-351 Robertson Rd Newport 2106 
I write in opposition to the development of 351 Robertson Rd Newport. 
This development is not in the best interest of the people of Newport. The driveway to the car 
park will create too much traffic and make accessing the shops and restaurants not safe. 
If this development does not comply with council standards then it should not be passed and I 
expect council to abide by your standards. Robertson Rd should be kept for the majority of the 
community to use. 
Yours faithfully 
Phi!omens Zwolenski 
8 Calvert Pde 
Newport 2106 
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